
 

 
 

Microsoft Corporation is an equal opportunity employer. 

August 19th, 2022 

Federal Communications Commission 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, Maryland 21046 

Agency Authorization Letter 
       

To whom it may concern: 

We, the undersigned Microsoft® Corporation hereby authorize Sporton 

International to act on our behalf in all matters relating to all processes required in 

the FCC approval and any communication needed with the national authority.  Any 

and all acts carried out by Sporton International on our behalf shall have the same 

effects as acts of our own.  We also hereby certify that neither the applicant nor any 

party to the application is subject to a denial of Federal benefits that includes FCC 

benefits pursuant to section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988. 21 U.S.C. 862. 

This authorization is limited to the following products： 

Microsoft Model No：2043 

If you have any questions regarding the authorization, please don’t hesitate to 
contact us. Thank you! 

Sincerely, 

 

Zachary Gray 

Compliance Engineer, 

Microsoft Corporation. 


